
Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. My name is [Your Name], and I am [Your Position] at [Your 

Organization]. We are reaching out to seek your support for our Workplace Wellness Programs 

aimed at promoting the health and well-being of our employees. 

Workplace wellness initiatives have proven to be beneficial, increasing employee productivity, 

reducing healthcare costs, and fostering a positive work environment. We are looking to enhance 

our current programs, which include [list some current wellness programs or initiatives], by 

introducing new activities such as [mention new activities or programs]. 

To make this objective a reality, we are seeking monetary donations or sponsorships from local 

businesses and community leaders who prioritize employee health. Your generous contribution 

will directly impact our ability to implement these essential programs. 

If you'd like to discuss this further, please feel free to contact me at [Your Phone Number] or 

[Your Email Address]. We would greatly appreciate any support you can provide. 

Thank you for considering our request. Together, we can create a healthier, happier workplace. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Your Organization] 

[Contact Information] 


